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Date: 11th November 2022 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
  
On Friday 18th November 2022, we are holding a non-uniform day to raise 
money for Children in Need. We are asking the children to bring a donation of 
£1 towards the charity and for the children to dress in their own clothes – 
Pudsey Bear themed if they wish!  
 
In addition to this, each class will be holding a special café and creating a 2p 
trail all around school, so please send your child in with some 2ps and see if 
we can make a trail all around Burnley Brow!   
  

 Send your child/children to school in their own clothes or Pudsey Bear 

themed on Friday 18th November 2021. 

 Send a donation of £1 with your child. 

 Send your child with some money to spend at the café and 2ps for the 

2p trail. 

  
Thank you for your continued support 

 

Mrs S Bennion 
Assistant Headteacher 
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